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Dear Resident  

I am grateful to be writing to tell you of my candidacy in Rushen in the General Election to be 

held on 23 September 2021. 

I am a passionate historian, economist, and environmentalist, living with my wife and our 

children in Port St Mary.   A former Castle Rushen High School pupil, I now practise as a 

qualified Manx Advocate since returning to the Isle of Man after my studies at Durham 

University and Manchester College of Law.   In 2015 I participated in the Commonwealth Youth 

Parliament in Australia. This was a pivotal experience for me, one that inspired me to create 

a platform for sustainable change for the Isle of Man - the Isle of Man Green Party.   I have 

been elected as leader by its growing member base each year since 2016.  

At the centre of my campaign will be: 

✓ Future of Work – we need the right skills, education, and investment in our 

current and future workforce in the Isle of Man.  
 

✓ Future of Energy – we need to deliver an energy system that is reliable, 

affordable, and does not harm our community through pollution and climate change. 
    

✓ Future of Transport – we need a safe, affordable, and sustainable public 

transport system that connects the Isle of Man, creates opportunity and improves 

qualify of life for everyone.   

I hope to meet with you over the next months, but if you wish to speak to me, you can contact 

me and follow my campaign updates in the following ways: -  

- Email: andrew.langan-newton@greenparty.im 

- Facebook: facebook.com/AndrewLanganNewton 

- Website: www.greenparty.im  

- Twitter: @andynewton6 

 


